
 

Office of the Sark Electricity Price Control Commissioner  

Notice 
11th December, 2018 

 

I have yet to receive a response from Sark Electricity Limited to my request for an 
explanation of why customers have been charged 66 p/kWh for electricity sold in 
November, 2018. Nevertheless, I trust that SEL will either return the overpayment to 
customers who have already paid, or provide a credit against the January bill. I suggest that 
those who have not yet paid their November bill contact SEL for confirmation. 

 

Anthony White 

Commissioner 

commissioner@epc.sark.gg 

 


